
 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

     

Project update                                                               July 17, 2015 

  

Emergency repair work at Murray CSO Control project site July 18-19 

The site will be busier and noisier this weekend 
than on a typical weekend. 
Repairing the boom will require two or three 
mechanics to be on site with one or two service 
trucks supporting them. The mechanics will use 
air compressors and tools using compressed 
air to make the repairs.  
To stay safe, please avoid the site, the east 
side of Beach Dr. S.W. and engaging workers.  
Use the project information line listed below for 
answers to any questions. 
 

King County’s contractor will fix the crane boom at the Murray CSO Control Facility project site this 
Saturday and Sunday. The boom is critical equipment for the tank construction. Repairing it over the 
weekend will ensure the project can continue working on finishing the tank during the week of July 
20. Work on both weekend days will begin at 9 a.m. as required by permit.  

Fixing the crane boom over the weekend will help keep the 
project safe and on schedule.  

 

What to expect: 

• Work on Saturday July 18 and 
Sunday July 19 from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.  

• Workers and repair equipment on site 
• Noise from repair equipment 

including air compressors 

 


